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To: All Staff Date: October 26, 2020 

From: Tamina Alon, Research & Evaluation Manager, Policy & Planning 

 

Subject: All-Staff Webinar Survey 

On September 30, 2020, the Executive Team held an All-Staff Webinar.  If you have not 

watched the Webinar, you can view it here: Staff Development SMART page. 

 
Staff who watched the Webinar are requested to please fill out a 2-minute survey about the 

Meeting by clicking here: Executive Team’s All-Staff Webinar Survey 
 
Your feedback is essential and valued.  The survey will close on October 31, 2020.  
 
Thank you very much for your participation! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tamina Alon 
Tamina Alon, JD 
(pronouns: she/her) 
Research & Evaluation Manager 
Employment & Human Services Department | Contra Costa County 
Policy and Planning Division 
(925) 812-7324 
talon@ehsd.cccounty.us  

 

 M  E   M  O  R  A  N   D  U  M 
 

              Kathy Gallagher, Director 

https://contra-costa.csod.com/catalog/CustomPage.aspx?id=20000603&tab_page_id=20000603
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9GFPJ3N
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